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Circular 008-2022 

 

                                                     20 January 2022 

 

    Dear Residents, 

 

INCIDENT ON CORNER PINE AND LOMBARDY ROAD AROUND THE CORNER FROM      

OUR VILLAGE. 

     

There was a tragic incident that took place in Broadacres in the early hours of yesterday morning.  

There were no Evergreen residents, or staff who work for the Estate that were involved but the Security were 

called to help and did just that.  

The bush area on Lombardy and Pine (where the incident took place) is a convenient place for criminals to 

hide and prey on people who pass by.  

Even though this area does not form part of the Estate, Security will be monitoring and patrolling the area 

from tomorrow morning to keep the wider community safe as well. The maintenance team along with Dainfern 

Home Owners Association who belong to our Frederick Road Association, will also be taking on the task to 

clear all the foliage and lift trees for better visibility.  

Should you walk or run past this area at any time, please be extra vigilant and try not to walk or run alone. 

 

     Community matters. And this is how we play our part. 

 

 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 


